SECURITY EDUCATION NEWSLETTER

As Boeing employees and US security-clearance holders, you are potential targets of anyone seeking elicit access to information and technology.

Employees need to be aware of adversarial attempts to solicit information that could be used against the United States government or Boeing.

Be wary of unsolicited attempts by unknown individuals or groups to make contact by e-mail, telephone, social media, and personal encounters.

Revieunters.

Do not hesitate to call your local Security professionals if you have any questions.